
Sunday July 20th IOM regatta.  

Victor Childs reporting: 

 

Sunday's racing was a wild, windy and confusing event. The wind was predicted to be about 

2-6 kts from the south but actually was closer to 8-12kts from the west shifting slightly 

north. 

 

I took way too much time adjusting the course, subsequently got only 8 twice arounds in. 

We had lots of great sailing with Brian getting a few bullets and John had several 2nd place 

finishes. Well done Jerry for being the big winner.  

 

I'm not sure of the format of the results ...so I am sending two versions. 

 

The tide is too low for racing on Wednesday at the normal time, but ... 

 

I will be there at 5 pm to sail my IOM. There will be a concert in the park at 6pm and so 

parking will be limited.  

I hope some of you will join me for some low key ARCSsailing. Sail what you bring !  

 

Vic 

 


